
Heller Files Amendments to CJS Appropriations Bill
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today filed two amendments to the CJS Appropriations Bill (H.R. 4660), the Heller No Budget, No Pay Amendment and the Heller Amendment on No Funding for Blacklists. 
The Heller No Budget, No Pay Amendment calls on Congress to adopt legislation requiring passage of a long-term budget each fiscal year in order to receive pay:
“Washington’s fiscal mess must be fixed. This amendment aims to do so simply by holding Washington to the same standard as the rest of America: if members of Congress refuse to do their job by failing to pass a budget, then they don’t get paid,” stated Senator Heller.
The Heller Amendment on No Funding for Blacklists eliminates the funding for a blacklist of American cities, likes Las Vegas and Reno, from hosting federal agency and executive branch conferences and conventions:
“As a favorite destination to millions of visitors annually, Nevada’s cities rank second to none when it comes to providing the best hospitality and convention services. This blacklist process by the federal government serves no purpose and must be stopped,” said Heller.  
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